
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: Susan Feeley <smf123@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 11:30 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I support bills H7373 & H7217
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I am writing to support the bills H7373 and H7217. I am a Providence resident and I live at 122 Rounds Avenue. 
Both secure storage of weapons and the banning of assault weapons are important issues for me. As a retired public health 
epidemiologist, I am well aware of how much of a threat otherwise proper weapons can be when they are not stored 
properly, or when improper weapons like assault weapons are allowed. We need to make changes NOW to ban assault 
weapons entirely and to assure that other weapons are properly stored. These are vitally important issues, and I hope your 
committee will support these bills. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
Susan Feeley 


